Farnham
Town Council

lain Lynch

Telephone: 01252 712667

(Calls may be monitored or recorded)
E-mail: town.clerk@farnham.gov.uk

Date: Ist July 2019

Derek Stebbing Esq

Intelligent Plans and Examinations (IPE) Ltd
Regency Offices

37 Gay Street

Bath BAI 2NT

Dear Mr Stebbing
Farnham Neighbourhood Plan Review: Ref: 03/DAS/FNPR

Thank you for your determination letter dated 21st June 2019 following the procedural meeting
held in Farnham on 4 June.

Farnham Town Council met on 25t June and resolved:

1) Farnham Town Council is disappointed that the government changed the Planning Policy
Guidance on May 9th with no transition period for Neighbourhood Plans already submitted;

2) Following the Independent Examiner’s procedural meeting, Farnham Town Council
determines to proceed with the Examination of the draft Neighbourhood Plan under
Schedule 4B to the Town and Country Planning Act (1990) as amended.

3)  The Town Clerk make the necessary arrangements for the Independent Examination and
subsequent referendum in consultation with the Infrastructure Planning Group.

| am currently seeking advice on the best date for the hearing and will revert back to you as soon
as possible.

A copy of this letter is being published on both the Farnham and Waverley council Websites.
With all good wishes

Yours sincerely
/
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lain Lynch
Town Clerk
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